Wnited States Denate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

November 16, 2012

The Honorable Barack Obama

President of the United States

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Ave NW

Washington, District of Columbia 20500-0003

Dear Mr. President;

With the elections of 2012 behind us, we write to remind you of the continuing importance of the
Keystone XL Pipeline. We want to work together to keep creating jobs, and Keystone XL is one
vital piece of the puzzle. We would like to meet with you in the near future to discuss this
important project.

Setting politics aside: Nothing has changed about the thousands of jobs that Keystone XL will
create. Nothing has changed about the energy security to be gained through an important
addition to the existing pipeline network built with sound environmental stewardship and the
best modern technology. Nothing has changed about the security to be gained from using more
fuel produced at home and by a close and stable ally. And nothing has changed about the need
for America to remain a place where businesses can still build things.

We hope that you will follow through on your directive of March 22, 2012, to federal agencies to
move forward vital energy infrastructure like Keystone XL. The state of Nebraska is nearing
completion of the new pipeline route within Nebraska. With that process near completion, we
look forward to an affirmative determination of national interest soon.

We then urge you to issue a Presidential Permit immediately afterward.

Thank you for your consideration, and we look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

enato,

Enatog) John Hoeven
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